
May 9, 2022

Vermont Attorney General’s Office
Attn: Lauren Jandl

Hi Lauren,

Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 316, I request access to and copies of all records of
the following:

- The resume and cover letter submitted by Molly Gray in her application
for assistant attorney general
- The first draft of the portion of the investigative report of the St.
Joseph’s Orphanage Task Force prepared by Molly Gray
- All emails between Molly Gray and Natasha Sala concerning the St.
Joseph’s Orphanage Task Force report
- All emails between Molly Gray and John Waszak concerning State of
Vermont v. Garung
- All email correspondence between T.J. Donovan, Charity Clark, and
John Waszak concerning Molly Gray’s performance
- All emails sent by Molly Gray to Mike Pieciak and Mark Levine
between March 1, 2020 and Dec. 31, 2020

If my request is denied in whole or part, I ask that you justify all deletions
by reference to specific exemptions outlined in 1 V.S.A. § 317. If parts of
the records are exempt from release, I ask that you redact the exempt
sections with a notation identifying the exemption that you believe
applies to the portion withheld and release the rest of the record. If any
portion of our request is denied, please notify me of the title and name of
the person responsible for the denial and the name of the person to whom
an appeal may be made.

In the event that there are fees, please inform me of the total charges in
advance of fulfilling my request. However, I would also like to request a
waiver of all fees, because the disclosure of the requested information is
in the public interest. The requested documents will be used by Seven
Days and not for commercial purposes. If there is anything I can do to
help expedite or clarify the request, please do not hesitate to contact me at
203-512-8247.

Sincerely,

Chelsea Edgar
Reporter
chelsea@sevendaysvt.com
203-512-8247

mailto:chelsea@sevendaysvt.com

